Rec 18/6/14

The Labour Party

Ed Miliband MP Leader of the Labour Party

One Brewer's Green, London SW1H ORH 0845 092 2299 | labour.org.uk/contact

Tracey Wall Manager Newark Hospital Boundary Road Newark NG24 4DE

13 June 2014

Dear Tracey,

I want to thank you, and all the brilliant staff at Newark Hospital, for helping to facilitate such a successful and interesting visit for Michael Payne and me recently.

It was great to have the opportunity to tour the hospital and talk to some of the nurses and hospital staff. I fully appreciate the impact that visits can have on people's time and I am very grateful for the hospitality you showed us. Newark is a fantastic hospital and you have an enormous amount to be proud of.

Please pass on my thanks to your staff for all their help, and I wish you all the best for the future.

Yours sincerely,

Rt Hon Ed Miliband MP





- miliU



